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Alumni Chapter Meeting - Sunday March 16th, 2014 

 The Alumni Chapter business meeting will be held at Palmer Place Restaurant - 
56 South LaGrange Road in LaGrange, IL.  The meeting will begin at 1PM .   
We hope to see many members at the meeting!  There is 
plenty of parking available in the parking lot directly  
behind the restaurant.   
  www.palmerslagrange.com 
       

    Over 50 Collegiate members at-
tended this year’s ski trip to the 
Northwoods of Wisconsin dur-
ing the Martin Luther King 
weekend. Great skiing weather 
with temperatures in the high 
teens to low 20’s.  The weekend 
brought a gift of about ten 
inches of new snow to all those 
who wanted to hit the slopes of 
Michigan’s Upper Peninsula . 

 
 
 
 
 

The bonds of friendship and brotherhood are always  
promoted and strengthened during this annual event.     
 

More Photos: http://pdc-chicago.org/gallery/SkiTrip14/SkiTrip14.html  

Martin Luther King Ski Trip Weekend 
January 2014 

The date for this year’s Annual Phi Delta Chi Formal has been set for 
April 11th.  The banquet will be held at Maggiano’s Little Italy, 516 N. 
Clark in Chicago.  Hold the date!  More information will be available 
soon.  Last year the formal was a great success due in part to a large 
alumni turnout.  The annual formal provides a great opportunity for 
alumni to meet many of our collegiate Brothers.  We will provide details 
about the PDC Spring Formal in our next newsletter. 
http://www.maggianos.com 

Brothers Ron Koch, Ray Traficante and Clare Kane with Beemer 

January 2014 

Phi Delta Chi Spring Formal - Friday April 11th 

Visit our updated web site at: http://www.PDC-Chicago.org 
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In Memory of Our Beloved Dr. Frederick Siegel. 
This last December 15th 2013 Dr. Frederick Siegel passed.  He was a wonderful teacher and many of us have fond memories of 
him and his classes.  He taught Pharmaceutics/Pharmacy at the UIC COP for almost 35 years (from 1958 to 1992) and was 
awarded with nine Golden Apple Awards and fifteen Teacher of the Year Awards.  His rabbi called him a true mensch.  A 
mensch is literally a “person who is responsible, has a sense of right and wrong and is the sort of person other people look up to”.  
It is also a person with great humility and love for his fellow man.  Dr. Fred Siegel was all of that.  We loved his lectures which 
were done without notes and were always a mix of facts we needed to remember and humor that helped us to remember those 
facts.  He will be sorely missed.  Dr. Siegel was a friend to all students and the Phi Delta Chi loved him dearly.   
Many have contributed to the Siegel Scholarship which is now endowed in perpetuity but additional donations would increase the 
amounts that could be given to students.  If you wish to donate, please click on the link …… Brother Ron Koch ‘70 
http://tigger.uic.edu/htbin/codewrap/bin/pharmacy/cgi-bin/alumni/site_redirects/donate_online.php 
 

All of us older alum remember the “pharmaceutically elegant” phrase coined by Dr. Siegel.     
A Honorary PDC Brother and beautiful person worthy of our love and admiration…... Brother Ray Traficante ‘72 

It is the intent of the Alumni Chapter to include the name of Amy Lodolce during the presentation of 
our Memorial Scholarship this spring.   In this way her name will always live on in the hearts of her 
Phi Delta Chi Fraternity Brothers.    The scholarship presented will aid and assist a third year    
pharmacy student entering the last year of Pharmacy school.  For those wishing to donate to the Phi 
Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship Fund at the University of Illinois, please click on the link below.  
Then in the box indicated as “other” type in Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship.                                               
All donations are tax deductible.   
 
Thank You……...the PDC Alumni Association! 
 
 http://www.pharmgiving.uic.edu 
 
(NOTE: The first presentation of the Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship took place at the College of 
Pharmacy, March - 2004) 

Alpha Sigma Chapter - Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship  
Thursday Evening April 3rd, 2014  

5:30 PM - 8:00 PM 

Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter Hustle Up The Hancock 2014 

Once again the Alpha Sigma Collegiate Chapter is participating in the Hustle Up The Hancock, 
which will be held on Sunday April 13th. The Collegiate Chapter has a goal of raising $1,200 with 
all proceeds going to the Respiratory Health Association of Chicago.           
 All donations are tax deductible.  
 To donate just click the link below then “Make a Team Donation”. 
 

 https://secure.imisfriendraising.com/registrant/mobile/mobileTeamPage.aspx?teamID=34605&langPref=en-CA&Referrer=http://www.lungchicago.org/hustle/ 
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The Passing of a Pharmaceutically Elegant Person  
— Dr. Fred Siegel — 
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 Midwest Regional Meeting    ▬    3-7-2014 to 3-9-2014 

Phi Delta Chi  St. Jude 5K Run/Walk  ▬ Sunday April 27th 

The Phi Chapter of Creighton University in Omaha, Nebraska 
will be hosting the Midwest Regional Meeting this year in 
March. We hope our collegiate chapter will be able to send 
many representatives to this annual meeting.  Please click on the 
link for additional information.  If any alumni are interested in 
attending or donating money to help defer travel expenses to 
this professional meeting please contact Chris Dao at:  
daochristopher@gmail.com   
 

http://phi-pdc.com/2014-midwest-regional-conference.html 
 

In 2016 the Alpha Sigma chapter will be hosting  the regional 
meeting in Chicago.   

Sunday, April 27th - race starting at 9 AM 
Montrose Harbor - Picnic Grove 16 - Chicago, IL. 
More details will be available in our next issue of   
the “post-Script” 
  https://www.facebook.com/events/730163673690204/?notif_t=plan_user_invited 

CE Program Information — Thursday April 24th 
All pharmacists and technicians are invited to participate in the free nutrition CE programs to be presented at the 
College of Pharmacy on April 24th. Please view the last page of this newsletter or our WEB site for detailed infor-
mation about these PDC sponsored programs. You may attend any of the sessions that you find of  interest.  
Attend all for 3 hours of CE credit   Please contact Ben Stickan at bstickan@uic.edu if you have any ques-
tions or wish to register for this program.  Food will be provided !!  Come early to visit and see all of the im-
provements made to the college.  
 

The alumni chapter hopes to continually participate with the UIC College of Pharmacy by  establishing the  “UIC 
COP Phi Delta Chi Continuing Education Fund”. This fund will be used to support education, lectures and    
programs for pharmacists, technicians and students. When fully endowed, the earnings generated would be   
available in the form of a grant to help defer the costs encountered when presenting a CE Program co-sponsored 
with the UIC College of Pharmacy. For those wishing to donate to this fund please click on the secure link below 
to be directed to the University of Illinois Foundation.  Then in the box indicated as “other” type in             
UIC COP Phi Delta Chi Continuing Education Fund.  All donations are tax deductible.  
\                                                                                                   
  http://www.pharmgiving.uic.edu 
 

Nutrition Continuing Education Program WEB site: http://www.pdc-chicago.org/CE2014/Nutrition_CE_Program.pdf 

Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship Raffle - April 11, 2014 

The alumni chapter will once again donate a raffle prize in hopes of creating a successful outcome for the collegiate 
chapter’s efforts to help fund the Memorial Scholarship.  This is a collaborative effort of collegiate and alumni members to 
work together towards a common goal.  Your alumni chapter membership dues and donations go a long way to help 
achieve this success.   Thank You All for your continued support!  — Alumni Chapter Executive Board 

http://www.pdc-chicago.org 
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Collegiate Chapter Schedule of Events 

 Midwest Regional Meeting — 3-7-14 to 3-9-14 
 
 Wednesday, March 12th, 2014 - Alumni Round Table 5 PM (food provided)    
 
  College of Pharmacy Awards Convocation — Thursday, April 3rd, 2014 (5:30PM COP) 
 
  Phi Delta Chi Memorial Scholarship Raffle — 4-7-2014 to 4-11-2014 
 
  Phi Delta Chi Formal — Friday, April 11th, 2014  (save the date)    
 
  Alumni Association Sponsored CE Event —  Thursday, April 24th, 2014 (see page 5) 
 
  PDC 5K St. Jude Run/Walk — Sunday. April 27th, 2014 (details coming soon)    
 

Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2013-2014 
 
Name of Alum:                                                                                                                                                
 
Chapter:                                                                                              Year of Graduation:                             
 
City, State, Zip Code:                                                                                                                                      
 
E-mail:                                                                                                Phone:                                                  
 
Area of Pharmacy Practice:                                                                                                                             
 
Voluntary Donation to the PDC Alumni Association - Alpha Sigma Chapter (enter amount): $        __ 

Yearly dues (June 1st to May 31st) are $20 per alum.   
 

Dues can be paid by check, money order, and now online at: www.pdc-chicago.org/membership.htm 
 

Please make all payments out to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association 
Mail payments to: Walter Staron - 10620 Grandview Drive - Palos Park, IL. 60464 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join our Alumni Association! 

 Your dues and donations help us to continue funding the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund, and most of all, 
help the Collegiate Chapter with travel expenses to National PDC and Professional Meetings. 
 
 If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not getting this newsletter, please feel free to pass this news-
letter along so we can continue to grow and continue to be the leading Alumni Chapter of Phi Delta Chi! 
 
To all the Brothers that have already joined our alumni chapter, we thank you!!! 
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The University of Illinois at Chicago College of Pharmacy and the Northern Illinois 
Society of Health-system Pharmacists, Polish American Pharmacists Association, 

UIC Chapter of Phi Delta Chi, and Chicago Chapter of the American Society for 
Parenteral and Enteral Nutrition are proud to present 

A Knowledge-based CPE Program on

Thursday, April 24, 2014
Live Program: 833 South Wood Street, Room 134-1, Chicago
Live Broadcast: 1601 Parkview Avenue, Room E230, Rockford

12:30-1:20 p.m. – Basic Nutrition Information for Patient Counseling
ACPE # Here:

Speaker: 
Nazia Babul, PharmD, Clinical Assistant Professor, Department of Pharmacy Practice,  
 UIC College of Pharmacy

LEARNING OBJECTIVES

5-6:20 p.m. – Assessing, Writing and Managing Parenteral Nutrition – 
A Case Study Approach
ACPE # Here:

Speakers: 
Jennifer Pham, PharmD, BCPS, Clinical Assistant Professor, Pediatric/Neonatal Clinical Pharmacist,      
 Department of Pharmacy Practice, UIC College of Pharmacy
Karen Sweiss, PharmD, BCOP, Clinical Assistant Professor, Department of Pharmacy Practice,  
 UIC College of Pharmacy

LEARNING OBJECTIVES

6:30-7:30 p.m. – Drug Shortages Related to Parenteral Nutrition 
Components
ACPE # Here:

Speakers: 
Jamie Paek, PharmD, Clinical Assistant Professor and Coordinator, Medication Use Policy, Department of    
 Pharmacy Practice, UIC College of Pharmacy
Jennifer Pham, PharmD, BCPS, Clinical Assistant Professor, Pediatric/Neonatal Clinical Pharmacist,      
 Department of Pharmacy Practice, UIC College of Pharmacy

LEARNING OBJECTIVES

 
PROGRAM GOAL
To provide pharmacists with a greater understanding of Parenteral and Enteral Nutrition and offer strategies to 

This event is free and open to the public.

Please contact Ben Stickan at bstickan@uic.edu  
if you have any questions or wish to attend this program.

This activity is eligible for ACPE credit; see final continuing pharmacy education 
activity announcements for specific details.

 

University of Illinois at Chicago 
Phi Delta Chi 
Alpha Sigma Alumni Chapter  


